Nursery and Reception Transition – September Start

Dear Parents, 
Here at Rowley Park, we pride ourselves on ensuring your children get the best start to their educational journey with us. Usually families joining us would have been offered parents meetings, regular stay and play sessions with the new teacher as well as home visits. Due to COVID 19, we have not been able to offer this but believe a grouped transitional start would be beneficially for the children in September. 
During their first week with us, starting on Monday 7th September, we will be splitting the reception class into two smaller groups which means children will attend a morning or an afternoon slot. Nursery is a small group currently so they will all start off together. Being in smaller groups will mean that the teacher can really focus on getting to know your children, their likes/dislikes and help them settle into the school environment – some children will not have been in an educational setting before or will have been off school since March.
Please see the list below, to find out your child’s session: 
	Reception Time Slot

	Mornings 8.45pm – 11.30pm
	Afternoons 12.45pm – 3.00pm.

	Calvin 
Nicolas 
Oliver 
James 
Joshua 
Jimmy 
Fletcher D
[bookmark: _GoBack]Ryan 
Harveer 
Franklyn 
Troy 
	Eloise 
Megan 
Bradley 
Fletcher P
Alfie 
Courtney-Jay 
Aaliyah 
Octavia 
Gracie-Mae 
Louie 
McCauley



Every child starting with us in Nursery and Reception will receive a transition gift and an activity to complete over the summer holidays for them to share when they start with us in their transition week. 
We very much are excited and look forward to welcoming you all to or back to Rowley Park Academy.
 If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call the school office or email headteacher@rowleyparkacademy.org.uk.
Thank you

Mrs Beaumont,
Head of School
